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10th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As the weather gets warmer and the end of the school year approaches our thoughts turn to the Autumn term! 

We have taken the decision to mix all the classes in school for next year. We know that this might cause anxiety for 

some children so would like them to be involved in the process. 

In class this week your child / children will be given a slip of paper to write down the names of three children they 

would like to be in a class with next year. As a school we will endeavour to ensure that they are with a least one of 

these children.  

Please can you discuss this process with them so they are aware of what they will be asked to do and talk about who 

they would like to write down. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the placement of your child/children next year, please inform the 

class teacher as soon as possible.  

The children will find out whose class they are going into on transition day which is on Wednesday 3rd July. The 

children will come into class as normal and then go to meet their new teacher and classmates. You will receive a 

letter at the end of that day informing you of whose class your child will be going into.  

We will be holding ‘meet the new teacher’ meetings in the school hall on the following dates: 

11th July 3:30 pm – new to Year 4 

12th July 3:30 pm – new to Year 5 

15th July 3:30 pm – new to Year 6  

The year group team will do a short 20-minute presentation about themselves and the curriculum the children will 

be learning.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to make contact with the class teacher or a member of the Senior 

Leadership Team.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Lucy Phillips 

Headteacher  

 


